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It has been a busy, fun filled week for Year 1! It was so lovely to see lots of Year 1 children 

at the disco having fun with their friends and members of staff. On Wednesday it was treat 

day and the children thoroughly enjoyed making Easter bonnets and completing an Easter 

egg hunt around school. This week the children finished writing their own narrative based 

on the book “The Most Exciting Eid”; we are so proud of the writing the children have 

produced. 

 

Home Learning: 

There will be no home learning to complete during Easter half term. Remember to add at 

least 4 entries each week for the chance to win a book of your choice.  In Phonics, we have 

continued to learn the alternate sounds in book 30. Remember that you can access the 

extra practice zone on Oxford Owl at home. 

 

Important Information: 

PE Days:  The children will need to come in their PE kit on Monday and Wednesday. 

Monday is outdoor PE so please ensure that your child wears warm clothing and has 

gloves, hat and a scarf etc.  

 

We hope that you have a lovely half term. 

Thank you, 

Mrs Murphy and Miss Coptcoat 


